
        

    

We would like to welcome Ryan, Theo, 

Benedict Lucy, Edwyn, Alexandra, Toby, 

Samuel, Fearne, Eva and Jack to the baby 

room, Benjamin, Maisie, Olivia Jacob and 

Vincente to the toddler room,  Amalia  and  

Isaac to Pre-school we hope you enjoy your 

time at Prepcare.  

 

Reminders 

Please can I ask all parents to drive slowly 

when entering the premises as children 

could be crossing, and it has been noted 

that some parents are coming around to 

quickly, we have had complaints from other 

parents in regards to this. Thank you.  

Please can parents not let one another 

in, no parent should be entering the 

premises unbeknown to staff, so 

please respect one another and wait 

for a staff member. 

Can all parents please provide children 

with suitable clothing to play outside 

in the cold wet conditions all in one 

suits, coats hats gloves and wellies. 

Can I remind parents that we do shut 

at 6pm a lot of children have been 

here past 6pm so can we make sure 

children are collected before 6  

Christmas letters will also be coming 

out soon, so we know what days your 

children are doing over Christmas 

Thank you in advance. 

 

We would like to welcome 

Beatrice,  Esther,  Luca. Theo, 

Ollie,  Robyn to Babies, Mila to 

tweenies and Hazel to the 

Preschool room.  

 

 

Babies have been taking part in 

many activities to do with 

winter. The children have been 

painting winter trees for their 

winter wonderland display. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day  

Our Preschool children have been 

doing laminated paint pictures for 

Remembrance Day. 

 

The children used an apple and a 

carrot to create the shape of a 

poppy. 

 

Mud kitchen 

Our children are enjoying playing in our mud 

kitchen, outside in the garden. 

The mud kitchen is a great place for children to 

grow, develop and learn. 

And yes the main ingredient is MUD! 

We are looking into revamping our mud kitchen, so 

if you have any kitchen utensils, pots, pans, bowl’s 

sieves anything you don’t use, please bring it in. 

Topsy turvy day 

The Pre school children joined in with Moreton hall Preparatory school 
during their topsy turvy day. 

They took part in many activities including making smoothies and drawing a 
picure of a scene where fires could start, they spoke about fire safety. 

We then had a visit from bury fire service where all children from all 
room could join in.  

 

Baby news  

We would like to congratulate Zoe 

and Gavin on the birth of their 

beautiful baby boy, Freddie XxX 

Staffing 

We would like to welcome 

Karla, Rachael and Emi Jo 

who have joined our team at 

Moreton hall Prepcare. Rhea 

is also the new room leader 

of our Toddler room 

 

Children in need: 18.11.2016 we will 

be dressing up in spotty clothes and 

having a teddy bear’s tea party, 

donations are welcome. 
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